November 11, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

| would like to express my support of the initiative by Ben James to include the
615 High Street property along with my property at 605 High Street in the
Discount Zone of Oregon City, Oregon.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact my office at 503-722-
8818.

Thank you,

Kari L. Mitchell

Owner of Ri</erview Professional Center, LLC

\

605 High Street

Oregon City, Oregon 97045



